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Dear Parents,  
 
With deep gratitude to Hashem, we thank Him for bringing us to this point, to have in-person 
learning, and to se our talmidim enjoying all the benefits of being in an environment of Torah along 
with their chassidishe friends.  
 
This week IYH, we will once again be able to join the International Kinus Hashluchim in person. It 
has been three years now that we have not been able to unite with fellow shluchim and mechanchim 
from around the world. Last year’s virtual kinus lasted a week-long. It showed us how vital the kinus 
is for each of the Rebbe’s shluchim, to become imbued with the chayus needed to continue our daily 
avodah. 
 
We look forward to joining the kinus this coming week IYH, participating in workshops that are 
focused on a chassidishe chinuch and hearing about the latest innovations in the field of chassidishe 
chinuch.  
 
The message of this week’s parshah is that our work as shluchim is a partnership with the Rebbe in 
which Hashem pours his blessings.  “Vecoros imo haberis,” Hashem joined Avrohom in performing 
the bris. So too, Hashem joins us in every step of our holy work in being mechanech our children. 
 
Wishing you a good Shabbos,  
 
Rabbi Kaplan 

Letter from the Menahel: 
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Avraham Rubin, Shlomo Lakein, Binyomin Zarchi, and 

Menachem Mendel Keller.  

May you have a Shnas Hatzlochah! 

Mazel Tov Bentzi Greenberg on his Bar Mitzvah! 

Happy Birthday 



O
U

R
 C

HI
LD

RE
N’

S 
V

O
IC

E  

ד“בס  
ד‘‘בס ד‘‘בס   



O
U

R
 CHILDREN’S V

O
IC

E 

ד“בס  



O
U

R
 C

HI
LD

RE
N’

S 
V

O
IC

E  

ד“בס  
ד‘‘בס ד‘‘בס   



O
U

R
 CHILDREN’S V

O
IC

E 

ד“בס  
ד‘‘בס  



O
U

R
 C

HI
LD

RE
N’

S 
V

O
IC

E  

ד“בס  
ד‘‘בס  


